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HEADLINES FROM  

Head Teacher 

Mr Miller MacDonald 

This session has seen the 
selection and appointment of the 
S6 Student Leadership Team.  
Pupils had to complete an 
application form and had been 
interviewed for the position, 
gaining important skills and 
experiences for the future.  I was 
very impressed by their 
applications and interview 
technique.  The prefects and 
leaders have already been 
making a difference in the school 
by mentoring younger pupils and 
assisting with paired reading. 

Another important development in 
the school has been the setting 
up of our Junior and Senior Pupil 
Councils to ensure that pupil 
views are noted and addressed. 

I am pleased to welcome new 
members of staff Mr Murphy, Mr 
Tallach and Mr MacNeil to our 
Mathematics and Technical 
Departments. 

Also in this issue of our newsletter 
are pictures of a custom electric 
tricycle that was loaned to the 
school by Portree Community 
Council for two weeks.  On behalf 
of our pupils, Iôd like to thank them 
for their generous gesture. 

And finally, the school and 

community are mourning the loss 

of Mr Steven Buchanan, Liniclate. 

Steven, a former pupil of Sgoil 

Lionacleit, will be remembered by 

pupils as ñthe best bus driver 

everò. His friendly, no nonsense 

approach was admired and 

respected by all.  He will be sorely 

missed.  
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Bhuannaich Michelle 
NicDh¸mhnaill, S3, an d¨rna 
duais ann an co-fharpais 
sgr³obhaidh a chur am 
buidheann CLAS air d¸igh.  
Sgr³obh Michelle mu 
dheidhinn a caraidean.   
Ghabh sgoilearan ¸ga bho 
air feadh na h-Alba p¨irt 
anns aô cho-fharpais.  Meal 
do naidheachd, Michelle!  

Congratulations go to 
Michelle MacDonald, S3, 
who won second prize in the 
Gaelic Learners writing 
competition organised by the 
Gaelic organisation CLAS.  
Michelle wrote about her 
friends.  The competition was 
open to all junior secondary 
pupils from all over Scotland.  

In common with other schools we have to continually review the support we 
provide for pupils, including pupils who are allergic to particular foods or substances.  

For many children, the symptoms of food allergy are mild; however in some children the symptoms 
may be severe and potentially life-threatening. 

As part of an ongoing strategy to support and care for pupils and staff with allergies, I wish to draw your attention 
to some important new measures: 

¶ Many foods contain allergens that could cause a serious allergic reaction.  Removing from sale, products or meals that contain 

known food allergens such as nuts, will reduce the risk of an allergic reaction to members of the school community; 

¶ Pupils and staff should wash their hands with soap and water as frequently as possible.  This will not only reduce the risk 

of contamination of food allergens, but will stop the spread of germs and viruses; 

¶ Installation of an effective wood dust extraction system in our Technical rooms to collect airborne dust 

particles, thus reducing the risk of allergic/asthmatic reaction. 

We will work to reduce the use of allergens in food provided by the school, reduce allergens that may exist in 

any resources that are part of the curriculum and allergens within the building itself. 

Pictured above are the newly elected pupil councillors for 2013-14  they are: Front 
row: Rachael MacDonald S4, Calum MacRitchie S5, Carrie MacDonald S4, Connor 
MacLeod S5, Ryan Peteranna S6, Kathleen MacInnes S5, Paul Morrison S4, Owen 
Johnson S4; Back Row: Innes MacDonald S4, Cameron MacKay S5, Calum 
MacDonald S6, Kenny MacKillop S1, Ronald MacMillan S1, Donald John MacMillan 
S2, Fergus MacVicar S3, Cameron MacInnes S2, Christopher Palmer S2, Michelle 
MacDonald S3, Katy MacLellan S6, Sean Brady S6, Hugh Patterson S1.  Not 
pictured Michael Iain MacInnes S1. 

Pictured right are the new S6 Heads of House Katy MacLellan, Head Girl; Sarah 
Thompson, Depute Head Girl; Calum MacDonald, Head Boy and Ruairaidh 
Muncaster, Depute Head Boy. 

Pictured above: Gaelic writing award 
winner Michelle MacDonald S3 

ENGINEERING THE FUTURE  
Earlier this term the school was delighted to welcome 
Dr Peter Hughes, OBE.  Dr Hughes, former Chief 
Executive of Scottish Engineering, came to deliver his 
inspirational talk to all year groups on the multitude of 
possible career paths a future in engineering can offer.  
He was motivational and entertaining as he illustrated 
the diversity of engineering possibilities by playing 
musical instruments throughout his talk.   

In collaboration with Include Us, this was the first in a 
series of lectures designed to promote enterprise in our 
young people. On the 29th of October Fraser óJam Boyô 
Doherty will be welcomed to the school to inspire our 
young 
entrepreneurs 
through the 
story of his 
grandmaôs 
jam!       

Pictured right: 

Dr Hughes 

entertaining 
pupils in the 
theatre 


